
             
 
 

   
  

  

Midlothian Council 

11 August 2015 
 

Notice of Motion  

    
 

In light of recent serious crime in the area, Council requests officers to bring forward a report to the 

next Full Council meeting, outlining whether and how the installation of CCTV camera(s) could 

improve safety, crime prevention and crime detection in the Lauder Road area. 

 

 

Moved  

 

 

 

Councillor Kenny Young 

   

Seconded 

 

 
 

Councillor Margot Russell 
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